
Former President: Tara Singleton 
Student Body President: Noah Vega 
 
Hello everyone! 
 
Thank you all for your work and efforts on faculty senate and other shared governance bodies 
this year. It has been great to work alongside you all and learn with you. This year has been 
challenging for all of our constituency groups, so I appreciate your efforts to keep students at 
the forefront.  
 
As you know, the student body president changes every year, but student advocacy efforts 
remain similar. Getting to be a voice for students has been the highlight of my presidency, 
especially when the student experience has changed so drastically. I hope that asking for the 
student's opinion in a genuine way continues, as I think it has greatly improved our ability to 
advocate this year. 
 
Noah, our new student body president will now take over this role. I know that he will be an 
essential part of continuing the work that ASUA has done both over my time here and before. 
Our entire new class of elected officials are eager and excited to be in these positions and truly 
exemplify the power of student advocacy. 
 
After 4 years at UA and in ASUA, 3 majors and so many great involvements, I will be graduating 
Summa Cum Laude with a B.A. in PPEL, Philosophy & French. Upon graduation I will 
(pandemic willing) be headed to the University of Glasgow in Scotland, to pursue a Master’s in 
Human Rights and International Politics. I am so excited for this opportunity, and would not have 
been able to accomplish this without my time at U of A. Thank you again for this year! If you 
need anything don’t hesitate to reach out (taransingleton@email.arizona.edu) Good luck Noah! 
 
Bear Down, 
Tara Singleton 
 
ASUA Student Body President 2020-2021 
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